URGENT

No.IPH(A)2(B)6-22/2015

Government of Himachal Pradesh

Irrigation and Public Health Department
From

The Secretary (IPH) to the

Government of Himachal Pradesh

he Engineer-in-Chief

[PH Department, US Club .

Shimla : : :
Dated Shimla-2, the 06— 2016
Subject:- Regarding endorsing copies of various orders in respect of

Class-1I, III & IV of IPH Department.

Sir,
: I am directed to refer to the subject cited above and to say that it has
been observed that copies of various orders i.e. transfer/posting/promotion/pay fixation
orders in respect of various categories such as JEs/Draughtmen/Supdts/Ministerial staff/
field staff etc are unnecessarily being endorsed to the Government. It has resulted in
increase of the work at Government’s level which is a wastage of manpower and
stationery. Therefore, it has been decided that the practice may be stopped forthwith.
All concerned may be informed accordingly.
Yours faithfully,

N RA(Y e

(Man Mohan Jassal)

Under Secretary (IPH) to the
Govt. of Himachal Pradesh
Phone No. 0177-2628482

Endst. As above. Dated Shimla, ,2016.

Copy forwarded to the Chief Engineers, IPH Zone Hamirpur
/Shimla/Mandi & Dharamshala for similar necessary action.

(Man Mohan Jassal)

Under Secretary (IPH) to the
Govt. of Himachal Pradesh
Phone No. 0177-2628482



